
  

   

 

 

Generations of Faith II- 

 An Interreligious Encounter
  

Two years ago in the fall of 2010 more than 30 religious leaders and young adults representing six religious traditions 
convened in Washington DC for a two day round-table gathering to discuss the topic “Living in a Pluralistic and  

Multi-Religious Society: Common Experiences and Common Expectations.”   
  

This fall the Secretariat for Ecumenical and Interreligious Affairs of the United States Conference of Catholic 
Bishops would like to summon back to the table members of the Christian, Hindu, Jewish, Muslim and Sikh traditions 

to continue our inter-faith/inter-generational dialogue.  We cordially invite a delegation of one religious leader and two to 
three young adults from your community to represent your tradition in this endeavor of  

mutual dialogue, discovery, and understanding.  

  

 ‘Dialogue of Life’:  

Celebrating our Commonalities, 

Understanding our Differences 

 

November 10, 2012 from 9am-8pm 
St. Paul’s College, 3015 4th Street Northeast, Washington DC 20017 

 
 

Please RSVP with the names of the delegation who will represent your faith tradition to:  
Kirsten Evans at kevans@usccb.org or 202-541-3025 before September 15, 2012.  

Further details for the event are forthcoming.   
 

   

mailto:kevans@usccb.org

